
1967: Project Intrex

In 1967, CLR awarded $250,000 to MIT to help support work on Project 
Intrex (Information Transfer Experiments)—specifically to conduct basic 
research on the potential for remote access to printed text. 

The effort was headed by Carl F. Overhage, a professor of engineering at 
MIT. The project, which also received support from the National Science 
Foundation and other sources, sought to develop and operationally test 
a remote-access computer-based catalog, as well as the ability to search 
and retrieve information in graphic form electronically.

A semiannual activity report on the project, dated September 15, 1968, is 
available here. 

The description at right is taken from the 11th annual report of the Council 
on Library Resources, Inc., for the period ending June 30, 1966, pp. 14-
15.
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